
 

On July 25th, Consul-General ISHIGAMI paid a courtesy call on the Guam Visitors 

Bureau President, Carl T. C. Gutierrez. They discussed tourism situation in Guam. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President, Guam Visitors Bureau, Carl T. C. Gutierrez and Consul-General 

ISHIGAMI 

 

 


